
A Service of
Remembrance

at Christmas Time
You are invited to join us

to remember your loved ones

on Friday 10th December 2021 at 7.00 p.m.
at 101 Peartree Avenue, Bitterne SO19 7JJ
(would you kindly email debbie@jonathanterry.co.uk if you are attending)

After the service we shall have available a 
memory ribbon which can be placed upon the tree

This is an outdoor event.
Please wrap up warm, the service 

will last 30 / 40 minutes

A Collection will be made in aid of 

Mountbatten Hampshire
 

Tea, 
Coffee 

and 
Mince Pies 

will be served 
after the service
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